
 

 

 
 

Request for Proposal 
For Strategic Planning Facilitation 

 
Release Date: April 24, 2019 
Due Date: May 8, 2019 
 
The Delaware County Board of Developmental Disabilities (DCBDD) is requesting proposals for strategic 
planning facilitation services to guide the development and implementation of our next three year 
plan. The purpose of this three year plan is to enhance the services and support we provide to our 
community. 
 
DCBDD is a county agency that provides support to more than 2,300 people with developmental 
disabilities and their families in Delaware County. Our core support is provided through Early 
Intervention (support for children ages birth thru two) and Service and Support Administration 
(support for people ages three and older). In addition to these core focus areas, DCBDD has been 
increasingly involved in community wide efforts that create inclusion for all people.  
 
As Delaware County grows, so does the need for DCBDD services. Currently, 77% of the people who 
receive support from DCBDD are under the age of 22. Over the next five years, more than 150 children 
will transition to adulthood. Understanding our current needs and plan for future growth is paramount 
in developing our next strategic plan.  
 
We are seeking a partner to assist in developing an innovative strategic plan that supports our vision 
that all people will lead personally fulfilling lives. Interested parties are asked to submit their detailed 
proposal to Superintendent Kristine Hodge at Kristine.Hodge@dcbdd.org. Proposals must include a 
timeline for scope of work, cost projection, past strategic planning experience, and references. Please 
submit your letter of interest and proposal no later than Monday, May 8, 2019. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Kristine Hodge 
Superintendent 

mailto:Kristine.Hodge@dcbdd.org

